
Subject: Survey requests from Std III Human Resources subcommi ee...
From: Bob Moeng <moeng@hawaii.edu>
Date: Tue, 09 Nov 2010 12:25:22 -1000
To: 'Sunyeen Pai' <sunyeen@hawaii.edu>, ibrahim@hawaii.edu
CC: 'Kelli Goya' <kgoya@hawaii.edu>

Hi all,

I have received a request from the Human Resources subcommittee for the following information
generated by an OFIE survey:

1. satisfaction of the services provided by Library, Human Resources, CELTT, Security, Business Office

2. level of administrative, faculty and staff morale

3. evaluation of professional development opportunities for faculty and staff

Presumably, each of these will require multiple questions; for example the first one might address
each of the varied functions of the departments. I will be asking the subcommittee to flush these out
more, but I thought this might be a valuable talking point for this Friday's Steering Committee meeting
to discuss how much latitude OFIE has in the process of generating survey questions.

Thanks.

Bob

Robert S. Moeng, Ph.D.

Associate Professor
Email: moeng@hawaii.edu
Voice: 808-734-9389
Address:
Kapi`olani Community College
Math and Science Department
4303 Diamond Head Road
Honolulu, HI 96816  
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